



## FIRST ADDENDUM TO THE SFB FOR TERMINAL CLEANING SERVICES AT ST. LOUIS LAMBERT INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT

November 22, 2022

Dear Prospective Bidders:

Attached is the "First Addendum" to the Solicitation For Bids for Terminal Cleaning Services at St. Louis Lambert International Airport dated October 14, 2022 (the "SFB"). This First Addendum is being issued to:

a. Extend the Bid Due date. Sealed bids will now be received at the St. Louis Lambert International Airport, Airport Properties Division, 10701 Lambert International Drive, MTN 2501, St. Louis, Missouri 63145, December 14, 2022 until 2:00 PM.

The City of St. Louis Airport Authority ("Authority") reserves the right to reject any and all Bids, to advertise for new Bids, to cancel this SFB, and/or proceed to have the services performed otherwise. The submission of a Bid by a Bidder will not in any way commit the City of St. Louis or the Authority to enter into an Agreement with that Bidder or any other Bidder.

All other terms, conditions, and provisions of the SFB not inconsistent with this First Addendum are unchanged and remain in full force and effect.

10: 1/11

Sincerely,

Contract Supervisor